
Mr. Wallace Sutton 
5912 Cynthia Circle 
NRH, TX 76117-2813 
(817) 834-6578 
 

Jul 16, 2017 
 
Office of Exemption Determinations 
EBSA (Attention: D-11933) 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20210  
 
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
As your constituent and an AARP member, I'm urging you to oppose any 
efforts to reopen the retirement advice conflict of interest loophole. 
 
I am supporting my mother's retirement, with my retirement, because 
financial advisors traded all her 2008-09 stocks for bonds. We have so 
many laws to protect people from themselves, protect the ignorant from 
themselves and unscrupulous financial advisors. 
 
Lucky for her I think I can support her (actually I have to), but 
congress is trying ruin my retirement with healthcare  cuts to cover 
their over-spending habits. 
 
I know you would never repeal the "Good Conscious" clause, 
but also try to convince other members of the Senate to protect the 
people.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Wallace Sutton 
 


